
 

 Labor Days of Love 
THANK YOU FOR A GREAT 

WEEKEND! 

 

   

 

A philosophy professor once stood before 
his class with a large empty jar. He filled 
the jar with large rocks and asked his 
students if the jar was full. 

The students said that yes, the jar was  

full. 

He then added small pebbles to the jar 

 and asked again, “Is the jar full now?” 

The students agreed that the jar was 

 indeed full. 

The professor then poured sand into the 

 jar and asked again. 

The students then agreed that the jar  

was finally full. 

The professor went on to explain that 

 the jar signifies one’s life. 

The rocks are equivalent to the most 
important things in your life, such 

 as family, health, and relationships. 

 Date 09/02/2024 

Dear Gentle Readers 

Please know that due to days off scheduling, training, and tours of 
the campground the office might need to close for a short period of 
time. We do everything in our power to avoid this and hope you 
will be patient as we continue to improve our processes, and get 
Vaughn trained. We are working on a set schedule for the winter 
and next season to avoid this in the future. We should be 
completely done with interruptions of office hours by the middle of 
September.  

Annual meeting, thank you all for making it great, we will get 
everything added to the website and printed in the office. We do 
want to try and become more digital as paper is very expensive. We 
understand not everyone likes the computer age and we will always 
accommodate you if you need anything in print.  

Please contact Vaughn @ V.Barley@gmail.com to update your 
email, phone number and  

The Board of Directors met at 10:00 a.m. for reorganization. The 
Board of Directors stands as 

President: Dan Bowen 

Vice President: Dave Parrendo 

Secretary: Renee Curry 

Treasurer: Justin Bosilovich 

Maintenance/Land use: Kevin Brunner 

Permits: Dave Kirsch 

Rules: Carol Phipps 

By Laws: Chuck Spicuzza 

Membership: Cindy Evans 

Recreation: Cindy Storoz 

Newsletter: Keith Crutchlow  

mailto:V.Barley@gmail.com


 

 And if the pebbles and the sand were  

lost, the jar would still be full, and  

your life would still have a meaning. 

The pebbles represent the other 
things that matter in your life, such 

 as your work, school, and house. 

 These things often come and go and are 
not permanent or essential to your 

 overall well-being. 

And finally, the sand represents the 
remaining small stuff and material 
possessions in your life. These things 
don’t mean much to your life as a whole 
and are likely only done to waste time or 
get small tasks accomplished. 

The metaphor here is that if you start  

with putting sand into the jar, you will 

 not have room for rocks or pebbles.  

This holds true for the things you let into 
your life too. 

If you spend all your time on the small  

and insignificant things, 

 you will run out of room for the things 
that are important. 

 So, to have a more effective life,    
you should prioritize important 
things in your life and then worry 
about pebbles and sand at a later 
time. 

 

Pool Operations: Dave Kirsch 

 

Ways & Means: Marilyn Patterson 

Youth & Teens: Carol Phipps 

Nominating: Renee Curry 

Safety: Chuck Spicuzza 

Special Projects: Dave Parrendo 

Thank you to all who serve and give so much! 

If you would like to be on a committee, please sign up in the office 
or email Vaughn @ V.Barley@gmail.com and he will add you to the 
list. We will send out the committee dates for meetings. Please join 
and have your voice heard, Be the change you want to see in the 
world! 

Mini Golf Adopt a green- Please sign up in the office, Email me 
your name, team name, Manager@SRCAhome.com or come to the 
meeting on September 7 @ 11:00 a.m. We will draw for greens and 
get desired décor for that green. We are very excited to be moving 
forward in making activities great for everyone.  

We raised $450 for the end of the year staff party; THANK YOU 
TO THOSE WHO ARE CONITNUING TO BRING IN 
DONATIONS. This will be held on September 8 from 3-7 at the 
pool. Please, if you would like to help by supplying dessert contact 
me at the office or text me 704-500-3021.  

Wrapping up the season and Stephanies first 60 days. I am still 
delighted to be here, even with some of the challenges. I love the 
town of Slippery Rock, the peace and serenity of the area, and the 
ability to feed a giraffe 10 minutes from my home. I miss my family 
but do not miss the heat of Florida at all.  

Lot clean up continues to be an issue. Please complete all clean up, 
grass cutting, lot organization, construction, and beautification by 
the end of September. If you are not here, you need to hire 
someone to complete these tasks.  

My future hopes, I hope we can come back and have more fun and 
a little less drama. I hope that whatever is hurting you is healed, I 
hope that whatever ails you is cured, I hope whatever makes you 
smile you receive in excessive abundance!  

Thank you for being so kind to me! 
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